
Dear Parents and Carers,   

This week we congratulate all the children who took part in the Summer Reading Challenge set by Farnborough 
library.  Well done to all the children who read six books over the holidays and were awarded their medals.  They 

have all attended a ‘Pyjama library party’ this afternoon with Miss Dinsdale and our library 
guru, Mrs Bavastock. 

The time has come 

again when parents of 

3/4 year olds are look-

ing for the right school 

for them.  Please let 

any of your friends 

know about our open 

evening and times 

when they can come 

and see what we have 

to offer! 

Aspire Class have 
been making para-
chutes and testing 
them to find out 
all about air     
resistance. 



Upcoming dates……… 

Monday 30th September—Year 5 (Eiffel and Aspire Classes) visit to Runways End 

Friday 4th October 2.40pm Petrin Class Assembly—Parents Welcome 

Thursday 10th October—Harvest Assemblies—EY/KS1 at 9.30, KS2 at 10.30  

Thursday 10th October 6pm  - Open Evening for prospective YR parents 

Friday 18th October—Wainhouse Class Assembly 

Achievement: 

EY/KS1—Hayley K 

KS2—Callum S 

Confidence: 

EY/KS1—Riley A 

KS2—Jayden L 

Fairness: 

EY/KS1— Isla H 

KS2—Harley C 

Friendliness: 

EY/KS1—Raiyah 

KS2—Amy T 

High Expectations: 

EY/KS1—Harriet B 

KS2—Amelia C 

Respect: 

EY/KS1—Ralphie 

KS2—Ritchie 

Headteachers Star Spotter Award: Faariah       Class of the Week for Attendance: Aspire and Blackpool 

Headteachers Smart Award:   Toby             Attendance: 100!!! 

We are collecting!  If you shop 

at Aldi please bring in any 

vouchers you get so we can 

get our schools kit and be 

entered into the competition, 

Thanks! 

FIRE DRILL 

We carried out our termly fire drill practice this week.  I am very pleased to say all 
children and staff exited the building in a calm and controlled manner.   

We had everybody out and accounted for in just over four minutes. 

Please do not park across 

residents driveways on 

Fowler Road. 

Where possible, please ensure your 

child’s hair is tied back—it helps  to 

keep the bugs at bay. 


